
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Facilities Notice 

 

 
Title:  Single Lane Traffic - McKenzie Avenue and Carsa Parkade Road 

 
 

Location:  The intersection at McKenzie Avenue and Carsa Parkade Road. 
 

 

Description:   Alternate single lane traffic on McKenzie Avenue should be expected. The 
contractor will attempt to keep both lanes open during peak traffic hours. The 

paving work extends from McKenzie Avenue into Parking Lot #7 and this 
entrance is subject to limited access for the duration of the project. Motorists 

using Parking Lot #7 can access the lot via Gabriola Road at the Technology 

Enterprise Facility. 
 

 
Time frame:   Tuesday, October 14, 2014 – Friday, December 19, 2014 

 
 

Facilities Management contact:  Nazir Jessa, Consulting Project Coordinator 

 
 

Email address:  njessa@uvic.ca 
 

 

Phone:  250-721-6103 
 

 
 

 


